
What a busy week couple of weeks we have had.  The year threes are lucky enough to have the 

opportunity to engage in the extra-curricular activity of swimming lessons.  These lessons 

commenced last week and the students definitely appreciated the lovely cool water that they were 

able to swim in.  The student’s swimming capabilities were assessed and then the students were 

placed into levelled groups where they began learning different swimming strokes, floating and 

turns in the water as well as different aspects of water safety.  It was great to see the year 

three students being safe, repectful and responsible learners outside of the school grounds.   

          


